
Autumn Term Governor’s Newsletter  

As another calendar year draws to a close, I’d like to take the opportunity to thank all who have 

contributed to our Leen Mills community throughout 2022. Even the smallest of gestures, such as 

encouraging our pupils with attendance, good behaviour or a positive learning attitude has a huge 

impact! For the hard-working staff of Leen Mills, and the excellent efforts from our pupils, their 

contribution has given us much to celebrate this term!  

Some amazing work has been taking place with our Sports Ambassadors.  Fantastic achievements with 

the year 3-4 athletics winners, well done team Leen Mills, your achievements are amazing and a 

testament to the hard work you have put in to achieve this position.  A fantastic well done to all who 

participated in the recent Payne Trophy and coming in at second place, in addition to being top of the 

football fixtures table at the moment.  Your enthusiasm for supporting the school has not gone 

unnoticed by the Governors, excellent efforts from those that have supported this achievement!   

With such a positive start made by the newest cohort into the school, reception pupils will 

undoubtedly thrive in their time with us. Thank you to all parents and pupils who could attend the 

parents evening events and pupils who returned to support the open evening for prospective parents.    

A fantastic display of poppies could be seen around school for the Remembrance events, thank you 

to everyone who supported this.     

We always welcome hearing the views of our parents, so please keep the communication up! We 

particularly like to hear from you in person, so if you ever see one of the Governing Committee while 

at an event (we promise to also wear our Lanyard!), please come and say hello.  

Congratulations to all high-attendees and supporting the school in their goals for whole school 

attendance, which is celebrated.  

The Governors wish everyone; pupils, staff and parents alike, a restful Christmas, with a focus on 

looking after yourself and those around you.  

Emma Paine – Chair of Governors 


